
 

 

 

The Pascoe Post 
Newsletter of the Rotary Club of Pascoe Vale – October 06, 2022 
 

The Club meets at the Pascoe Vale RSL each Thursday night at 6.30pm. We have 
some great speakers. Visitors* - Please join us for dinner – our shout! 

Contact the editor for more details 
  

 
 

 

 

 
Last Week’s Speaker 
 

Last week we were lucky enough 
to have three guest speakers. 
Tom Wright and Evan 
Mulholland, who are standing 
for the Liberal Party at the next 
state elections, gave us an 
overview of their wishes for our 
electorate.  

 
- Tom, Bruno and Evan - 

 

 
 

These include improving our 
schools, improved public 
transport, including the 
duplication of the Upfield rail line 
and more investment in local 
businesses.  
 
 
Tom, who is a professional 
ecologist, would also like to bring 
a more pragmatic approach to 
conservation. 
 

THE PRESIDENTIAL 
DECREE 

___________________________________________ 

Hello Rotarians, Friends of 
Rotary, and Kind Sponsors! 
I do hope you & your families are 
all well. 

• Great to see so many 
Rotarians at the Bunnings 
BBQ on Sunday!  

• This Sunday, 9th October: 
Moreland Rotary’s “Lift the 
Lid Walk” at Coburg Lake. 
We will be there with our 
BBQ crew! 

• N.B. October is Mental 
Health Month! 

• Rotary Broadmeadows 60th 
Anniversary! Exciting 
milestone for one of our 
close neighbours.  

Wednesday 26Th October 615pm 
Glenroy RSL. (Might be a good 
opportunity to swap our meeting 
to Wednesday night.) 

• Rotary Southern Mitchell has 
an International Dinner on 
Saturday 29th October in 
Kilmore.  

Guest Speaker: Jessica Redwood, 
CEO Children First Foundation.  
 
Yours in Rotary Service, 
 

Bruno D'Aprano PHF 
D’Prez 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

6th October Joan from Jacob’s Well 

9th October Moreland Rotary’s “Lift the Lid Walk” at Coburg Lake. 
Pascoe Vale is cooking the BBQ! 

12th October Mock Interviews, Pascoe Vale Girls High, see Kevin F. 

13th October Club Meeting - tba 

20th October Club Meeting - tba 

28th – 30th October Zone 8 Rotary & Rotaract 'BETTER TOGETHER' 
Conference - Canberra 

17-19 March 2023 9790 District Conference 

27-31 May 2023 Rotary International Convention -Melbourne. 
 

 



   
 

 

Our third speaker was Sagar Shrestha, Vice President of the Rotary Club 
of Damark, Nepal. 
 

 

 
 
Sagar is visiting Australia, with his wife Jasmine, who is also a member of 
the club. Sagar outlined the club’s   recent activities, including their 
attempts to start an Emergency Unit in their local area. This initiative 
was eventually picked up the government 
 

Christmas baskets for RIMERN clients 
 
I picked up a couple of baskets today which I will bring to next week’s 
meeting. As a Christmas gesture RIMERN is asking club members to 
donate non-perishable foods and household goods like soaps, hand 
steriliser, toilet paper, etc, anything which may be useful for someone 
just moving into stable accommodation. Everyone, please bring 
something to put in. I’m happy to take them back to RIMERN when 
full and hopefully fill a few more!  
Thanks Heather 
 

 

THIS WEEK'S 
CELEBRATIONS: 

 

Birthdays:  
 

Nil 
 

Anniversaries:  
 

Nil 
 

What’s on this 
week 

 
Don’t forget the Moreland 

Rotary “Lid the Lid” walk this 
Sunday, details below. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings from Alice Spring 
from Peter Wilson, Bob Taylor 
and myself. Just for something 
different, we have come up 
here to play golf. 

 
 
Bob found this little fellow, 
sunning himself on the fairway 
as we walked passed. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



   
 

 

BUNNINGS BBQ REPORT 

 
We had a great day at Bunnings on Sunday. 
One of our busiest  days. I would like to thank Bob, Colin, Bruno, Grant, 
Chris, Kevin, Geraldine, Steve and Lois for there help on the day . 
 
Takings for the day 
 
CASH      $1423.75 
CARDS    $ 1635.50 
REC          $590.20. 
 
TOTAL PROFIT   $ 3059.25. 
 
DONATION TIN  $ 86.75. 
 
So once again a big thank you – Matt, Fundraising 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

  
  

Club Messages/Cards –  
 

If you know of any Current, Honorary/Past Member or family or 
friends of or Rotary Club who could benefit from a card or 
message, please get in touch with Lia Wolfe (P.P. Pat’s daughter) 
who will arrange for an appropriate card to be sent on behalf of 
our Club.  
Mobile: 0401 575 048  

 
 
 

 
 
The Pascoe Post  
Editor: Grant Standfield  
Email: gstandfi@outlook.com  
Mobile: 0400 738 102   
To unsubscribe, please reply to the editor with 
“Unsubscribe” in the subject line.   
 

 

 


